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Likewise, I urge readers to carefully read the original article, in which they will find that “city population 
size” is explicitly listed in Table 1 (page 50) as a variable examined, and that “city population size” is 
explicitly cited in the article text (page 50) as a component of the multiple regression analysis. Table 3 
then reports only those “variables showing significant associations” (page 51). Please further note that at 
no time did Drs. Constantine or Nevarez ever contact me for a copy of the regression analysis showing 
variables included and results, which would have cleared up this entire matter. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Mike Males 
Santa Cruz, CA 
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